
THE SCREVEN COUNTY 

COMMISSIONERS’ MEETING 

APRIL 23, 2024 

The Board of Commissioners of Screven County, Georgia, Mr. J.C. Warren, Vice-Chairman, 

Mrs. Allison Willis, Ms. Rosa Romeo, Mr. Ben Thompson, Mr. Edwin Lovett and Mr. Mike Dixon 

met for the purpose of a workshop to discuss the Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget, SPLOST and RFP 

for Sanitation Services at 8:30 a.m. on April 23, 2024 at the Screven County Courthouse.  Mr. Will 

Boyd arrived at 9:20 a.m.  

PERSONS ATTENDING THE MEETING 

 Ms. Lori Burke, County Manager, Alan Stewart, Sam Sullivan, James Lanier, Jake Gay, Paul 

Keller Newton, Sarah Saxon and Daphne Totten 

CALL TO ORDER, INVOCATION AND PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE 

Vice-Chairman Warren called the meeting to order.  Commissioner Lovett gave the 

invocation and led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

AGENDA APPROVAL 
  
 Commissioner Willis made a motion to approve the agenda.  Commissioner Romeo 
 
seconded the motion and it carried by unanimous vote. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
 Commissioner Willis and Commissioner Dixon had questions for Allgreen concerning the 

difference in cost for dumping Screven County’s trash versus Jenkins County. The Board also 

allowed Ryland Environmental to go over his numbers and answer any questions the Commissioners 

may have. The District Attorney, Ms. Daphne Totten addressed the Board to discuss increases to the 

DA’s budget for Fiscal Year 24-25. The Board then discussed their plans for SPLOST funds. County 

Manager Burke encouraged the Board to think of project ideas to utilize these funds for the 2025 

SPLOST. Lastly, the Board reviewed budget request from all county departments for FY 24-25. 

ADJOURNMENT 

 Vice-Chairman Warren adjourned the meeting at 12:10 P.M. 
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